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January 25, 2022 
 
At the January 24, 2022 School Board Meeting, the Board adopted a resolution to continue the 
requirement that face coverings (masks) be worn indoors by all students, staff, teachers, and 
visitors in all District buildings.  The resolution will remain in place through second semester 
and summer school (July 29, 2022), or at a date sooner if the Board determines the reasons for 
the mask requirement have changed.  The School Board reviews the COVID dashboard data at 
each Committee of the Whole Meeting and School Board Meeting. 


